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8th March 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

EYFS Environment Development Project 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Early Years team who are working hard to redevelop the 
environment within which our youngest children learn and play. 

As you will appreciate, much of their learning takes place outdoors which means that resources perish 
and age quickly. 

Our staff are very resourceful and spend a lot of their own time resourcing items to revamp in order 
provide areas of challenge. However, they have created a small list of items that could really help them 
enhance the experiences they offer children in Foxes and Squirrels class. 

We would be really grateful if you or other members of your family are able to donate any of the 
following items: 

-pots / pans 
-fake grass cut offs 
-Colanders 
-Wooden spoons / cooking utensils 
-Paintbrushes 
-Painting rollers 
-Roller trays 
-sieves 
-plastic piping 
-funnels 

If you are able to support us by donating any of the above, please drop the items to the Infant School 
Office and they will be taken to the Early Years environment. 

Thank you everyone for your continued support. 

 

Gill Bryant 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


